From: Jenny Lapham

To: "tim.brown@rnz.co.nz"

Subject: Local Government Official and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request
Date: Friday, 13 November 2020 11:55:00 a.m.

Attachments: image001.png

Importance: High

Dear Tim

| refer to your request, below, for a copy of the non-public report on Foulden Maar considered
by Council on 27 October 2020.

| advise that your request is declined pursuant to section 7(2)(g) of LGOIMA as withholding the
information is necessary to maintain legal professional privilege and section 7(2)(i) of LGOIMA as
withholding the information is necessary to enable the local authority to carry on, without
prejudice or disadvantaged, negotiation (including commercial and industrial negotiations).

As we have declined to provide the information requested you have the right to seek a review by

the Office of the Ombudsman info@ombudsman.parliament.nz

Regards

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer
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© Requester Details

Name: Tim Broun
Organisation:  RNZ
Addresss 02136796
Phone: 03474510
Email: timbrowun@mzconz
© Request
Request Text

1 would like to request  copy of the report which went before the full council
meeting on October 27, 2020, regarding Foulden Maar. The item is referred to
in the agenda as C8 in the public excluded portion of the meeting. If | could
receive receipt of this request it would be greatly appreciated.




@ Requester Details

Mame: Tim Brown

Organisation:  RMNZ

Address: {27 367 966

Phone: 03 474 5141

Email: tim.brown@mz.co.nz
O Request

Request Text

I would like to request a copy of the report which went before the full council
meeting on October 27, 2020, regarding Foulden Maar. The item is referred fo
in the agenda as C8 in the public excluded portion of the meeting. If | could
receive receipt of this request it would be greatly appreciated.
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GOVERNANCE SUPPORT OFFICER
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